
Click Here for Brother David's October Newsletter

Great Attendance at Both Awards Ceremonies
WONDERFUL OPEN HOUSE BIG CROWDS!!
CHECK THE WEEK AHEAD WITH YOUR STUDENT TONIGHT !!!
FEAST OF SAINT FRANCIS LITURGIES: OCTOBER 3

Library News
We sincerely appreciate the many students who have already signed up to volunteer for
Community Service in the Library. Students are engaging in various initiatives, including an
Advisory Committee, Book Enthusiasts, Creative Team, MakerSpace, Outreach, and Tutoring. If you
are a student and interested, please check our community service info on our Library homepage

We invite faculty and staff to join our student volunteers in these meaningful activities as well.
Your participation will help make our library an integral part of the school community. Whether you
can volunteer during the school day or independently at your convenience, we would greatly
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appreciate your support alongside our dedicated students and library staff. Your contributions will
be invaluable.

If you are interested in learning more about any of these opportunities, please reach out to us at
library@stanthonyshs.org or stop in for a chat. Thank you for considering this opportunity to
collaborate!

Reminder: Students/Staff/Faculty all have 24/7 access to our library homepage. In addition to the
Library App on your iPad, we invite you to stop by to explore our physical book collection and
discover how we can support you.

AP Information

Reminder: 9-11th grade students AP Exams are mandatory for all AP Courses in your schedule.
12th grade students, you are strongly encouraged to sit for the AP Exams however they are
optional.
This is a 2-step process if you are registering for an AP Exam - (1) is Payment and (1) is
joining your AP Resource Classroom (NOT THE SAME AS GOOGLE CLASSROOM) Codes are
provided by AP Classroom Teachers.
All Payments and Join Codes must be completed by Nov. 1 to avoid late fees imposed by the
College Board
Click Here for the AP Exam Payment Link

Fall Sports have begun!!!! Good Luck to All. REMEMBER WE ARE FRIARS 24/7
THE WINTER/SPRING SPORTS INFORMATION MEETING IS MOVED FROM 11/5 TO OCTOBER 21
THIS IS A MANDATORY MEETING FOR ALL PARENTS WHO DID NOT ATTEND THE AUGUST
MEETING.

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Still interested in being a Friar??? Call Admissions EXT 226
We have an AMAZING new class
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This Tuesday, we will have our Afterschool liturgy for all students who have recently been hurt in
accidents:
Anthony Paglicua, Mark Whaley and Chace Kulla as well as the students and families of both Saint
John the Baptist DHS and West Babylon HS.
AS A SCHOOL WE WILL CELEBRATE THE FEAST OF SAINT FRANCIS WITH TWO ALL SCHOOL
LITURGIES ON THURSDAY, OCTOBER 3. THE BROTHERS WILL RENEW THEIR VOWS AND
BROTHER DAMIAN, THE ASSISTANT SUPERIOR GENERAL OF THE FRANCISCAN BROTHERS WILL
BE PRESENT.
Daily Liturgies begin the Week of September 9: M, W, F: 7:40 am: Tuesday, Thursday: 2:40 PM
CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

When I mentioned that our theme for the year was going to be
RESILIENCE, I had no idea that we would be living that Theme so
quickly. I am most humbled and grateful for all you have done as
students, faculty, parents and friends of the school have done to
support our students who have been affected by the recent
accidents that have taken place. Your prayers, good wishes and
countless moments of support for the families have been just
amazing.

Amidst all of this, we have managed to have a wonderful start to the school year, had a Great Open
House, saw records crowds at games and parent events. Our Resilient Friar Spirit has permeated
this school, I have no doubt that the power of prayer and a resilient spirit will continue to fortify all
of us. I am ever so blessed to he here with all of you. Be certainof my trust and admiration for all of
you.

Again I wish to thank all of you for your support and concern for all here at school. I ask that you
once again TONIGHT CHECK THE WEEK AHEAD WITH YOUR STUDENT. AND REMEMBER,
BROTHER LOVES YA!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! BECAUSE YOU ARE RESILIENT PARENTS!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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